
 

 
 
 

January 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Mary Poppins Jr Production Auditions – Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd January 2024.  
 
We are delighted to inform you that Oasis Youth Theatre & Elevate Dance Company present 
the production of Mary Poppins Jr in the Summer term 2024. If your child would like to take 
part in the show, we welcome them to attend the following auditions in the academy theatre: 
 

- Acting and Singing auditions- Monday 22nd January 3-4pm (if attending the singing 

audition, students will need to prepare a short song extract from a musical of their 

choice, with a backing track prepared). 

- Dance auditions- Tuesday 23rd January 3-4pm 

 
Students will need to attend the auditions that are relevant to them. Students do not need to 
attend all auditions to receive a role in the show. Should your child be considered for a lead 
role, they will be invited to attend a recall audition on Friday 26th January 3-4pm in the 
academy theatre. 
 
If your child is interested, then we would really appreciate your support to encourage your 
child to attend the audition in front of Miss Holloway, Miss O’Reilly and Miss Mapes. 
 
The performances of Mary Poppins Jr will be taking place in July 2024. Once the auditions 
have taken place, we will be in touch with information on how to purchase tickets.  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in contact if you have any questions.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss G Holloway, Miss A O’Reilly & Miss R Mapes  
Teachers of Performing Arts 


